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December 2019



Hi Everyone,

In May 2019 URSA created a new game for employees to play and there is a prize for the employee with the quickest wit! Every quarter you must look for a riddle in the monthly HR update on the employee portal on the URSA website.

To participate in this contest, you must answer the riddle and send your answer together with your name to Adyson Kool to be entered in a draw to win a prize. Be quick, you will only be given until December 31, 2019 to submit your answer.
Good luck and may wit be on your side!

There was a green house. Inside the green house there was a white house. Inside the white house there was a red house. Inside the red house there were lots of babies. What is it?
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Send the answer for a chance to win! 
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Danielle Andrade
Human Resources Manager
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